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Fairville - Senator Mike Nozzolio recently spoke at the Fairville Fire Department's annual

dinner where he was awarded an Honorary Membership in recognition of his continued

support to the Department. In addition to an official Certificate of Membership, Senator

Nozzolio also received a pin and shirt bearing the Department's insignia.

Pictured left to right are: Doug Hares, Fairville Fire Department President; Senator Nozzolio;

and William Wood, Fire Department Chief.


